
Construction Notice
December 12, 2018 

Temporary Closure of 
Crescent Town Pedestrian Bridge over 

Victoria Park Avenue 
Expected Start Date: Wednesday, December 12  

Expected End Date: January 2019* 
, 2018

The City of Toronto has temporarily closed the Crescent Town Pedestrian Bridge over Victoria Park 
Avenue, which connects the Victoria Park Subway Station to the Crescent Town residential buildings. 
The bridge will be closed to pedestrians for approximately three weeks until temporary shoring 
(reinforcement) is installed. This bridge is planned to be fully rehabilitated in 2019. The safety of the 
public is of the upmost importance so the City has temporarily closed the bridge to install shoring 
which will remain in place until the full rehabilitation work begins in 2019. More details about any lane 
restrictions will be communicated as soon as possible. We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Pedestrians are advised to use the following alternative routes: 

ALTERNATIVE ROUTES: 

1) North Route
Follow the existing path leading north from the west end of the bridge, continue north onto Crescent
Place, cross the street to the north side of Crescent Town Road and follow east until crossing the
street at Victoria Park Avenue and turning south towards the Victoria Park Station.

2) South Route
Follow the existing path leading south from the west end of the bridge, continue to Thyra Avenue,
then turn east onto Dentonia Park Avenue and Bryant Avenue until crossing the street at Victoria
Park Avenue and turning north towards Victoria Park Station.

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the work, please contact us. 

Project Manager Sun Wai Lee, 416-392-8312, SunWai.Lee@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 


